
Good afternoon Music Lovers Showcase Leaders!! 
The long awaited FINAL Performance schedule is now available (please see the first attachment).  The second attachment is the updated flyer for the Music Lovers 
Showcase, feel free to print and distribute!  Tickets went on sale last week at all Regionals Recreation centers (NOT the box offices) and folks can also register 
online.  Please Note this event is NOT free of charge and there is a nominal fee of $2 per day for those attending to see you play.  Each person that purchases a ticket to 
attend MUST be a Villages Residents or have a Guest pass with a valid ID.       
  

Below is some logistical information  That I promised– please share this with everyone in your group so we are all on the same page: 

 
Upon arrival, Please do not come in through the front doors with instruments as this causes disruptions and is a safety issue:  
 

• All performers are REQUIRED to bring your Village ID. 

• All performers will receive a wristband which will allow you to come both days.  If you are a performer on Friday and wish to get your wristband on Thursday you 
can pick up your wristband at the front check-in.   

• You are welcome to arrive as early as you wish so you may enjoy all performances we just ask that you go to the check-in area to pick up your wristband.   

• We are asking ALL Performers to not drop off equipment prior to an hour ½ to their time to perform.  This should cut down on any congestion in the loading 
areas.      

• If you are performing in the banquet rooms (Ashley Wilkes & Atlanta, or Charleston & Rhett Butler), we ask that all performers enter and exit through the rear 
entrance to the building. You may use the parking pad to unload your gear. We will have the rolltop door open and carts available for your use. 

• If you are performing in the theater, please use the back entrance / ramp to enter the backstage area. We will also have carts available for your use. 
 
We will have staging tables lining the hallway for you to lay out your gear, and courtesy tables in the kitchen with coffee and water. 
 
Please plan to be as self-sufficient as possible, as again, we do not have techs on hand to run any AV equipment for you.   
 
Reminder – refreshments will be available for sale in the main lobby all day long to support the Buffalo Scholarship Foundation. 
 
If you have any questions or need additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Thanks to all of you for your patience!    
Looking forward to an awesome Event!!!  
 
Michele  
 
 


